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Mentions 
 
Tribune-Review: Activists continue to protest gas wells in Penn Township 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/activists-continue-to-protest-gas-wells-in-penn-township/  
 
WPXI: Fracking well pad set for construction in Penn Township has community group speaking out 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/fracking-well-pad-set-construction-penn-township-has-
community-group-speaking-out/FS4GGRRBTNET5OECUQTFB6G7FQ/ 
 
WTAE: Neighbors in Penn-Trafford protesting against drilling site 
https://www.wtae.com/article/penn-trafford-residents-protest-drilling-site/38025596 
 
PFAS 
 
WESA.fm: EPA set to regulate PFAS chemicals, which have already been found in McKeesport, 
Coraopolis 
https://www.wesa.fm/show/the-confluence/2021-10-21/epa-set-to-regulate-pfas-chemicals-which-
have-already-been-found-in-mckeesport-coraopolis 
 
Air 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Shamokin Area announces scope of work for $9.5 million renovation project 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/shamokin-area-announces-scope-of-work-for-9-5-million-
renovation-project/article 652d4aea-220a-5891-b6ea-f26d490c3b18.html 
 
WESA.fm: Air advocates have targeted a Neville Island metal recycler for years. Now, the feds have 
stepped in 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-10-21/air-advocates-have-targeted-a-neville-island-
metal-recycler-for-years-now-the-feds-have-stepped-in 
 
Allegheny Front: Air advocates have targeted a Neville Island metal recycler for years. Now, the feds 
have stepped in 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/accan-metalico-neville-island-air-pollution-epa/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Sensory Trail at Blue Marsh Lake is 25 years old 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/10/22/sensory-trail-at-blue-marsh-lake/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Hobart’s Run takes it to the river for annual 5K fundraiser 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/10/21/hobarts-run-takes-it-to-the-river-for-annual-5k/ 
 
Daily Item: Disc golf course opening at Faylor Lake 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/disc-golf-course-opening-at-faylor-lake/article 08e4ca42-31f5-11ec-
9062-231606822933.html 
 



Tribune-Review: Allegheny Land Trust preserves 120 acres near Glade Run Lake in Butler County 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/allegheny-land-trust-preserves-120-acres-near-glade-run-lake-in-
butler-county/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pennsylvania and New Jersey could get their first national park 
https://www.inquirer.com/life/delaware-water-gap-national-park-pennsylvania-nj-20211021.html 
 
Energy 
 
York Daily Record: Farms and forests are short-sighted locations for solar projects 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/10/22/farms-and-forests-short-sighted-locations-solar-
projects/8514907002/ 
 
FOX43: Energy prices are expected to spike this winter—here's how you can save some money | FOX43 
Finds Out 
https://www.fox43.com/article/money/consumer/fox43-finds-out/home-heating-prices-for-2022-will-
be-high-in-pennsylvania-shop-for-energy-natural-gas-electric-and-oil/521-690aff82-3faf-4e5e-93c8-
0f71a6c8bdf7 
 
Bradford Era: State parks to use battery-powered equipment 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state-parks-to-use-battery-powered-equipment/article c8c4325e-
d8a2-585c-8621-1ac4683af80b.html 
 
Mining 
 
WESA.fm: U.S. coal production is up sharply after hitting a 50-year low last year 
https://www.wesa.fm/2021-10-22/u-s-coal-production-is-up-sharply-after-hitting-a-50-year-low-last-
year 
 
Daily American: Here's some PA projects that could benefit from Biden's infrastructure bill 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/politics/2021/10/20/bidens-infrastructure-bill-projects-
boost-funds-bridge-roads/8524094002/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Lock Haven Express: LETTERS TO THE EDITOR: This is madness  
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2021/10/this-is-madness/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Guest editorial | Charges put accountability in pipeline 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/guest-editorial-charges-put-accountability-in-
pipeline/article b981b656-3274-11ec-8d66-93b4113fc2e1.html 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Wrightsville Municipal Authority to collect leaves in area of Hellam Township 
neighborhood 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/wrightsville-municipal-authority-to-collect-leaves-in-area-
of-hellam-township-neighborhood/article 6c257af8-32a3-11ec-8a18-1f8001a7d8e6.html 



 
FOX43: One local farm is teaching the community alternative ways to live more sustainably 
https://www.fox43.com/article/tech/science/environment/horn-farm-yard-waste-composting-
sustainable-environment/521-19009813-6150-4a13-baa2-70a10eac45cb 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Coatesville working with emergency services in response to storm damage 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/coatesville-working-with-emergency-services-in-response-
to-storm-damage/article ebe41ada-31a7-11ec-a0bc-2bc1bf15162a.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: State order to demolish Cocalico Creek farm crossing is decades late, but 
welcome 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/state-order-to-demolish-cocalico-creek-farm-crossing-is-
decades-late-but-welcome-editorial/article f7038d9e-32c2-11ec-84f6-9be2bddda599.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks man who used magnets to steal water pleads guilty, agrees to pay 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/10/20/reading-water-theft/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA receives funds to renovate dam 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/10/awa-receives-funds-to-renovate-dam/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Local infrastructure projects receive funding for water 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/10/local-infrastructure-projects-receive-
funding-for-water/ 
 
WTAJ: Proposed campground in Juniata Township holds “very serious concerns” 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/proposed-campground-in-juniata-township-holds-
very-serious-concerns/ 
 
Butler Eagle: It’s time to rein in the ‘forever chemicals’ (pg 4) 
http://pdf.butlereagle.com/BE/21/10/22/102221.htm 
 
exploreVenango: Governor Wolf Furthers Commitment to Lead-Free PA, Announces $186 Million 
Investment in Water Infrastructure Projects in 20 Counties 
https://explorevenango.com/governor-wolf-furthers-commitment-to-lead-free-pa-announces-186-
million-investment-in-water-infrastructure-projects-in-20-counties/ 
 
WJET-TV: Crawford and Warren Counties receive PENNVEST funds to improve drinking water 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/crawford-and-warren-counties-receive-pennvest-funds-to-
improve-drinking-water/ 
 
KDKA: Crews Working On Water Main Break On Magee Street In Uptown 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/10/22/magee-street-water-main-break-uptown/ 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Do you know your water place? 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/blogs/quills/do-you-know-your-water-place/article a68245ea-8fbf-
5767-8a64-94302c5c5598.html 



 
Daily American: New book details floods and steel in Johnstown 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/lifestyle/2021/10/21/farabaugh-writes-book-johnstown-floods-
and-steel/8450018002/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WFMZ: East Penn fire consumed several hundred battery cases 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/east-penn-fire-consumed-several-hundred-battery-
cases/article f8ab94d6-31b7-11ec-8426-6b6aa1fb7fa9.html 
 
Westfield Free-Press Courier: Fall foliage fading fast 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/fall-foliage-fading-
fast/article 5dfcfc51-978a-5af5-b51f-e00405b2267a.html 
 
Daily Item: State accepting hemp permit applications 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/state-accepting-hemp-permit-applications/article 70fa7c6c-32cc-
11ec-91bd-bf2ea223baf4.html 


